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FROM THE EDITOR 
 

 
 

 
Itôs a really busy summer for Scouting in Enfield ï as well as all 
the usual activities going on, mainly outdoors, the Beavers have 
been celebrating 30 years while the Cub are celebrating their 
centenary with several special events. 
 

I do sometimes wonder if we need to do more to make parents 
aware of which Groups their children actually belong to! When 
organising big District events it is common for parents to turn up 
to collect their children asking for directions and they donôt seem 
to know which Group (or sometimes even which District!) their 
children go to. To them it is just ñthe Scout hut or church hall 
down the roadò. When they are delivering their children to an 
event you can look at the scarf or even read the name tape on 
the uniform, but when the parents are not with their children it can 
take a bit of detective work to direct them to the right Group!! 
 

 
The next edition of ñBangers and Mashò will be published at the 
end of October 2016. Please let me have your contributions by 
Sunday 16th October 2016.  Iôm happy to receive contributions at 
any time ï special thanks to those who have been sending me 
reports of events as they happen in between publication dates ï it 
makes my job easier! 
 

 Roger Elkin  

 E-mail: bangersandmash@enfieldscouts.org  
 
 
 

mailto:bangersandmash@enfieldscouts.org
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FROM THE  

DISTRICT COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 
We are now in the middle of AGM season and as I travel around 
to Enfield Group AGMs I am hearing about all the great things 
you have all been doing. You are all offering brilliant programmes 
which the young people love so a big thank you to all Enfield 
leaders. An equally big thank you to all the Executive Committees 
that make these activities possible by providing the funding for 
equipment etc. 
 
In June I visited two great events. The first was our District 
Beaver Sleepover. I was there for the beginning of that and I don't 
think I have ever seen a more excited bunch of Beavers. The 
second event I visited was the County Cub Camp a week later 
and wow what a great event that was. Cubs everywhere having 
loads of fun. Thank you to everyone who made both of these 
events possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 4 

In September we will be taking a stand at the Enfield Town Show. 
This is a great opportunity to let the local community know that 
Scouting is alive and well in Enfield. The show is on Saturday 24th 
and Sunday 25th September and as in previous years help will be 
needed to man our stand so please keep some time free that 
weekend to represent your Group on the stand.  
 
As we move towards a new school year and the influx, hopefully, 
of new youth members, let's not forget that we also need to 
recruit adults if we are to continue to thrive and provide exciting 
programmes. We all need to keep this in mind and take every 
opportunity we can to bring new adults on board. 
 
A big thank you to you all and please enjoy the summer break. 
 

Paul Symons  

(District Commissioner) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        © Ian West 
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The annual St Georgeôs Day celebrations were held on Sunday 
24th April ï and again the weather just about remained fine for the 
event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All the Groups 
formed up in 
the Grammar 
School car park 
in Enfield Town 
and then were 
led through the 
Town by the 
District Scout 
Band. 

 
 

 


